
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our science learning in Year 2 this term is based on ‘Animals, including humans’. We will be 

finding out about the basic needs of animals for survival and learning that animals have 

offspring which then grow into adults.  

 

As part of this learning we would like to take the children on a trip to White Post Farm on 

Thursday 10th June 2021. This will be a beneficial, educational trip which will embed the learning 

around animals which we will be covering in school. We will have a guide for the day who will 

build on the knowledge children already know. There will also be many interactive, exciting 

opportunities for children to engage in throughout the day.  

 

We have contacted the farm to ascertain how the farm is now COVID safe and have received 

up to date information surrounding this matter. Staff members are aiming to visit the farm 

beforehand to ensure we are happy that we can keep staff and children safe. Appropriate 

and thorough risk assessments will also be carried out. 

 

As your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding we are asking for a reduced contribution of 

£6.75 which will help cover the cost of entry to the farm and the coach. Unfortunately, if we do 

not receive sufficient contributions the trip will not be able to go ahead. Please return the 

consent slip (located at the bottom of this letter) along with the payment and completed EV4 

medical form in the envelope provided by Wednesday 26th May 2021.  

 

The children will be leaving school and arriving back at school within the school day so there 

will be no differences to drop off or pick up time on that day. School will provide your child with 

a packed lunch which includes a drink, cake, piece of fruit and a sandwich (a choice of either 

ham or cheese – please indicate below). If you would prefer to send your child with a packed 

lunch from home then that is fine.  

 

We appreciate that our Year 2 children have not had as many additional curricular activities 

over the last two years as we would have hoped so we are really excited to be able to provide 

this opportunity.  

 

Thank you,  

Miss Justice and Miss Holt.  
................................................................................................................................................. 

 

I (parent/carer) give permission for (child) .......................................................... to attend the trip to 

White Post Farm on Thursday 10th June 2021.  

 

My child will have:       ham               cheese              own packed lunch  

 

I have provided the contribution of £6.75 and the completed EV4 medical form in the envelope 

provided.  

 

Signed :................................................................................. Date:......................................... 


